
 
Beachside Montessori Village  
School Advisory Council Meeting     
 
June 1, 2020      Meeting No.6 
 
The SAC meeting was held virtually on June 1.  SAC Chair, Ms. Dolan, called the meeting to 
order at 9:02a.m. 
  
Welcome & Introductions 
 
Thank you for being here today.  Hope everyone enjoys their summer. 
 
Presentation of School Improvement Plan 
 
Ms. Forsman presented and explained the School Improvement Plan to the committee. 
 
Chair Report: Ms. Dolan 
 
Old Business 

-Approval of February minutes.  We will vote in the fall.         
 
Nominations for SAF 
 -Mrs. Liebowitz is stepping down.  She explained the position.  She asked for 
nominations or self-nominations.  Mr. Hoffman nominated himself.  We will open it up in 
the fall for voting. 

 
 
Principal’s Report: Mrs. Roberts 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Liebowitz and Mrs. Garber for being SAF chair and co-chair this year. 
Thank you to Ms. Dolan for being SAC chair this year, as well as,  
Ms. Ferner for being SAC secretary. Thank you to all the parents who attend SAC meetings.  
You are very valuable to this committee. 
 
Discussion with parents and teachers to improve for next year as it looks to be some sort of 
blended learning model. 
 
Thank you to Coach Rich for the virtual Athletic banquet. 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Rausseo for the Volunteer video. 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Restrepo and Mr. Turturro for the transition to middle school. 
 
The 8th Grade Promotion ceremony and drive through parade were very special for our 8th 
graders.  Thank you to all the teachers and staff for helping to celebrate them. 
 
Field trip refunds are in the process of being refunded.  
Yearbooks are delayed.  There will be a parent link when they are available.  Too expensive 
to mail out. 



 
Thank you for your time, flexibility and patience during this challenging time.  We miss 
seeing our students and teachers in school. 
 
Questions and concerns: 

Questions/Concerns-   
 
Mr. Hoffman asked if there was an Outreach program.  The school can help with gift cards 
and food, unfortunately not monetary help. 
 
IReady will be available until end of June. 
 
Summer school- 3rd grade and ESY extended school year, only virtually 
 
Achieve 3000 will be available through July. 
 
Kahn Academy is always available. 
 
Report cards for PreK will be mailed.   

 
 
Ms. Dolan made a motion and Mrs. Cidoni seconded to close the meeting at 9:30a.m. 
 
 
___________________________ SAC Chair    ___________________________ SAC Secretary 
Aimee Dolan                                             Ruth Ferner 


